From: State Clearinghouse
To: i ; State Clearinghouse

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Coastal Zone Management Act Consistency Request for Gulf Restoration/Florida Trustee
Implementation Group Restoration Project Dickerson Bay Addition to SMNWR
Date: Wednesday, June 1, 2022 1:15:05 PM

This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on
links, opening attachments, or responding.

While itis covered by EQ 12372, the Florida State Clearinghouse does not select the project for
review. You may proceed with your project.

Please continue to send future electronic requests directly to the State Clearinghouse email
address, State.Clearinghouse@dep.state fl.us

Good Luck.
Clinds Stakl

Chris Stahl, Coordinator

Florida State Clearinghouse

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
3900 Commonwealth Blvd., M.S. 47
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

ph. (850) 717-8076

State.Clearinghouse @floridadep.gov

From: Barron, Michael G <michael_barron@fws.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 12:27 PM

To: State_Clearinghouse <State.Clearinghouse @dep.state.fl.us>

Subject: Coastal Zone Management Act Consistency Request for Gulf Restoration/Florida Trustee
Implementation Group Restoration Project Dickerson Bay Addition

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links,
or responding to this email.
Please see the attached Coastal Zone Management Act Consistency request for the Gulf
Restoration/Florida Trustee Implementation Group restoration project: Dickerson Bay Addition



which is part of the Phase V.4 Florida Coastal Access Project: Restoration Plan and Supplemental
Environmental Assessment.

Please use the information below for all correspondence.
Thank You,
Michael Bararon

Michael Glenn Barron, MS

(He, Him)

Wildlife Biologist — Compliance Coordinator
Department of the Interior

USFWS - Gulf Restoration Office

341 N. Greeno Road

Fairhope, AL 36532

251-421-7030 (Work)

706-577-2645 (Cell)

michael_barron @fws.gov



